
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

I wanted to update you on a couple of issues as we approach the end of 
term, in order to help parents plan.  

 
Reports and Open Afternoon – 

 
Reports will be coming out to Parents on Friday July 15th. I am currently 

reading and signing them as it is great to read about the hard work of the 
children and the progress they have made this year. On Monday July 

18th, parents of all classes will be invited to come into school, straight 
after school, to their children’s classes and to see their books over the 

year. This is an informal chance to talk to your child’s teacher and look at 

their work. Parents can collect their children at the normal time, from the 
normal place and then take them to their classroom, in order to do this. 

This is entirely optional, but all parents are welcome.  
 

The Last Day of Term 
 

The children in Year 6 will finish their leavers assembly at 12pm and then 
take part in whatever pre-arranged celebrations parents have decided 

upon, out of school, after this time. Siblings of the Year 6s can be taken 
home at the same time, so that parents do not need to return to school if 

they are busy spending time with their Year 6 children.  
 

In the past, the other children have gone home a bit early, but this year, 
given the short notice, the other year groups will finish at the normal time 

and can be collected in the normal way.  

 
Mr A Moir 

Headteacher 
 

 


